
  about 3054 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  about 3054 # logomacheo {log-om-akh-eh'-o}; from a compound of
3056 and 3164; to be disputatious (on trifles): -- strive
{about} words.[ql

  ac-)count 3049 # logizomai {log-id'-zom-ahee}; middle voice
from 3056; to take an inventory, i.e. estimate (literally or
figuratively): -- conclude, ({ac-)count} (of), + despise, esteem,
 impute, lay, number, reason, reckon, suppose, think (on).[ql

  account 1677 # ellogeo {el-log-eh'-o}; from 1722 and 3056 (in
the sense of account); to reckon in, i.e. attribute: -- impute,
put on {account}.[ql ***. hellomai. See 138.[ql

  account 3056 # logos {log'-os}; from 3004; something said
(including the thought); by implication a topic (subject of
discourse), also reasoning (the mental faculty) or motive; by
extension, a computation; specifically (with the article in
John) the Divine Expression (i.e. Christ): -- {account}, cause,
communication, X concerning, doctrine, fame, X have to do,
intent, matter, mouth, preaching, question, reason, + reckon,
remove, say(-ing), shew, X speaker, speech, talk, thing, + none
of these things move me, tidings, treatise, utterance, word,
work.[ql

  answer 0626 # apologeomai {ap-ol-og-eh'-om-ahee}; middle voice
from a compound of 575 and 3056; to give an account (legal plea)
of oneself, i.e. exculpate (self): -- {answer} (for self), make
defence, excuse (self), speak for self.[ql

  bless 2127 # eulogeo {yoo-log-eh'-o}; from a compound of 2095
and 3056; to speak well of, i.e. (religiously) to bless (thank
or invoke a benediction upon, prosper): -- {bless}, praise.[ql

  brute 0249 # alogos {al'-og-os}; from 1 (as a negative
particle) and 3056; irrational: -- {brute}, unreasonable.[ql

  by 1075 # genealogeo {ghen-eh-al-og-eh'-o}; from 1074 and 3056;
 to reckon by generations, i.e. trace in genealogy: -- count
{by} descent.[ql

  cause 3056 # logos {log'-os}; from 3004; something said
(including the thought); by implication a topic (subject of
discourse), also reasoning (the mental faculty) or motive; by
extension, a computation; specifically (with the article in
John) the Divine Expression (i.e. Christ): -- account, {cause},
communication, X concerning, doctrine, fame, X have to do,
intent, matter, mouth, preaching, question, reason, + reckon,
remove, say(-ing), shew, X speaker, speech, talk, thing, + none
of these things move me, tidings, treatise, utterance, word,
work.[ql

  collection 3048 # logia {log-ee'-ah}; from 3056 (in the
commercial sense); a contribution: -- {collection}, gathering.[ql

  communication 0148 # aischrologia {ahee-skhrol-og-ee'-ah};
from 150 and 3056; vile conversation: -- filthy {communication}.
[ql

  communication 3056 # logos {log'-os}; from 3004; something
said (including the thought); by implication a topic (subject of
discourse), also reasoning (the mental faculty) or motive; by
extension, a computation; specifically (with the article in
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John) the Divine Expression (i.e. Christ): -- account, cause,
{communication}, X concerning, doctrine, fame, X have to do,
intent, matter, mouth, preaching, question, reason, + reckon,
remove, say(-ing), shew, X speaker, speech, talk, thing, + none
of these things move me, tidings, treatise, utterance, word,
work.[ql

  con- 3670 # homologeo {hom-ol-og-eh'-o}; from a compound of
the base of 3674 and 3056; to assent, i.e. covenant, acknowledge:
 -- {con-} (pro-)fess, confession is made, give thanks, promise.
[ql

  concerning 3056 # logos {log'-os}; from 3004; something said
(including the thought); by implication a topic (subject of
discourse), also reasoning (the mental faculty) or motive; by
extension, a computation; specifically (with the article in
John) the Divine Expression (i.e. Christ): -- account, cause,
communication, X {concerning}, doctrine, fame, X have to do,
intent, matter, mouth, preaching, question, reason, + reckon,
remove, say(-ing), shew, X speaker, speech, talk, thing, + none
of these things move me, tidings, treatise, utterance, word,
work.[ql

  conclude 3049 # logizomai {log-id'-zom-ahee}; middle voice
from 3056; to take an inventory, i.e. estimate (literally or
figuratively): -- {conclude}, (ac-)count (of), + despise, esteem,
 impute, lay, number, reason, reckon, suppose, think (on).[ql

  confession 3670 # homologeo {hom-ol-og-eh'-o}; from a compound
of the base of 3674 and 3056; to assent, i.e. covenant,
acknowledge: -- con- (pro-)fess, {confession} is made, give
thanks, promise.[ql

  count 1075 # genealogeo {ghen-eh-al-og-eh'-o}; from 1074 and
3056; to reckon by generations, i.e. trace in genealogy: --
{count} by descent.[ql

  curse 2551 # kakologeo {kak-ol-og-eh'-o}; from a compound of
2556 and 3056; to revile: -- {curse}, speak evil of.[ql

  defence 0626 # apologeomai {ap-ol-og-eh'-om-ahee}; middle
voice from a compound of 575 and 3056; to give an account (legal
plea) of oneself, i.e. exculpate (self): -- answer (for self),
make {defence}, excuse (self), speak for self.[ql

  descent 1075 # genealogeo {ghen-eh-al-og-eh'-o}; from 1074 and
3056; to reckon by generations, i.e. trace in genealogy: --
count by {descent}.[ql

  despise 3049 # logizomai {log-id'-zom-ahee}; middle voice from
3056; to take an inventory, i.e. estimate (literally or
figuratively): -- conclude, (ac-)count (of), + {despise}, esteem,
 impute, lay, number, reason, reckon, suppose, think (on).[ql

  do 3056 # logos {log'-os}; from 3004; something said
(including the thought); by implication a topic (subject of
discourse), also reasoning (the mental faculty) or motive; by
extension, a computation; specifically (with the article in
John) the Divine Expression (i.e. Christ): -- account, cause,
communication, X concerning, doctrine, fame, X have to {do},
intent, matter, mouth, preaching, question, reason, + reckon,
remove, say(-ing), shew, X speaker, speech, talk, thing, + none
of these things move me, tidings, treatise, utterance, word,
work.[ql

  doctrine 3056 # logos {log'-os}; from 3004; something said
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(including the thought); by implication a topic (subject of
discourse), also reasoning (the mental faculty) or motive; by
extension, a computation; specifically (with the article in
John) the Divine Expression (i.e. Christ): -- account, cause,
communication, X concerning, {doctrine}, fame, X have to do,
intent, matter, mouth, preaching, question, reason, + reckon,
remove, say(-ing), shew, X speaker, speech, talk, thing, + none
of these things move me, tidings, treatise, utterance, word,
work.[ql

  double-tongued 1351 # dilogos {dil'-og-os}; from 1364 and 3056;
 equivocal, i.e. telling a different story: -- {double-tongued}.
[ql

  eloquent 3052 # logios {log'-ee-os}; from 3056; fluent, i.e.
an orator: -- {eloquent}.[ql

  bless 2127 # eulogeo {yoo-log-eh'-o}; from a compound of 2095
and 3056; to speak well of, i.e. (religiously) to bless (thank
or invoke a benediction upon, prosper): -- {bless}, praise.[ql

  evil 2551 # kakologeo {kak-ol-og-eh'-o}; from a compound of
2556 and 3056; to revile: -- curse, speak {evil} of.[ql

  excuse 0626 # apologeomai {ap-ol-og-eh'-om-ahee}; middle voice
from a compound of 575 and 3056; to give an account (legal plea)
of oneself, i.e. exculpate (self): -- answer (for self), make
defence, {excuse} (self), speak for self.[ql

  fame 3056 # logos {log'-os}; from 3004; something said
(including the thought); by implication a topic (subject of
discourse), also reasoning (the mental faculty) or motive; by
extension, a computation; specifically (with the article in
John) the Divine Expression (i.e. Christ): -- account, cause,
communication, X concerning, doctrine, {fame}, X have to do,
intent, matter, mouth, preaching, question, reason, + reckon,
remove, say(-ing), shew, X speaker, speech, talk, thing, + none
of these things move me, tidings, treatise, utterance, word,
work.[ql

  filthy 0148 # aischrologia {ahee-skhrol-og-ee'-ah}; from 150
and 3056; vile conversation: -- {filthy} communication.[ql

  for 0626 # apologeomai {ap-ol-og-eh'-om-ahee}; middle voice
from a compound of 575 and 3056; to give an account (legal plea)
of oneself, i.e. exculpate (self): -- answer (for self), make
defence, excuse (self), speak {for} self.[ql

  for 0626 # apologeomai {ap-ol-og-eh'-om-ahee}; middle voice
from a compound of 575 and 3056; to give an account (legal plea)
of oneself, i.e. exculpate (self): -- answer ({for} self), make
defence, excuse (self), speak for self.[ql

  gathering 3048 # logia {log-ee'-ah}; from 3056 (in the
commercial sense); a contribution: -- collection, {gathering}.[ql

  give 3670 # homologeo {hom-ol-og-eh'-o}; from a compound of
the base of 3674 and 3056; to assent, i.e. covenant, acknowledge:
 -- con- (pro-)fess, confession is made, {give} thanks, promise.
[ql

  have 3056 # logos {log'-os}; from 3004; something said
(including the thought); by implication a topic (subject of
discourse), also reasoning (the mental faculty) or motive; by
extension, a computation; specifically (with the article in
John) the Divine Expression (i.e. Christ): -- account, cause,
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communication, X concerning, doctrine, fame, X {have} to do,
intent, matter, mouth, preaching, question, reason, + reckon,
remove, say(-ing), shew, X speaker, speech, talk, thing, + none
of these things move me, tidings, treatise, utterance, word,
work.[ql

  impute 1677 # ellogeo {el-log-eh'-o}; from 1722 and 3056 (in
the sense of account); to reckon in, i.e. attribute: -- {impute},
 put on account.[ql ***. hellomai. See 138.[ql

  impute 3049 # logizomai {log-id'-zom-ahee}; middle voice from
3056; to take an inventory, i.e. estimate (literally or
figuratively): -- conclude, (ac-)count (of), + despise, esteem,
{impute}, lay, number, reason, reckon, suppose, think (on).[ql

  intent 3056 # logos {log'-os}; from 3004; something said
(including the thought); by implication a topic (subject of
discourse), also reasoning (the mental faculty) or motive; by
extension, a computation; specifically (with the article in
John) the Divine Expression (i.e. Christ): -- account, cause,
communication, X concerning, doctrine, fame, X have to do,
{intent}, matter, mouth, preaching, question, reason, + reckon,
remove, say(-ing), shew, X speaker, speech, talk, thing, + none
of these things move me, tidings, treatise, utterance, word,
work.[ql

  is 3670 # homologeo {hom-ol-og-eh'-o}; from a compound of the
base of 3674 and 3056; to assent, i.e. covenant, acknowledge: --
con- (pro-)fess, confession {is} made, give thanks, promise.[ql

  lay 3049 # logizomai {log-id'-zom-ahee}; middle voice from
3056; to take an inventory, i.e. estimate (literally or
figuratively): -- conclude, (ac-)count (of), + despise, esteem,
impute, {lay}, number, reason, reckon, suppose, think (on).[ql

  made 3670 # homologeo {hom-ol-og-eh'-o}; from a compound of
the base of 3674 and 3056; to assent, i.e. covenant, acknowledge:
 -- con- (pro-)fess, confession is {made}, give thanks, promise.
[ql

  make 0626 # apologeomai {ap-ol-og-eh'-om-ahee}; middle voice
from a compound of 575 and 3056; to give an account (legal plea)
of oneself, i.e. exculpate (self): -- answer (for self), {make}
defence, excuse (self), speak for self.[ql

  matter 3056 # logos {log'-os}; from 3004; something said
(including the thought); by implication a topic (subject of
discourse), also reasoning (the mental faculty) or motive; by
extension, a computation; specifically (with the article in
John) the Divine Expression (i.e. Christ): -- account, cause,
communication, X concerning, doctrine, fame, X have to do,
intent, {matter}, mouth, preaching, question, reason, + reckon,
remove, say(-ing), shew, X speaker, speech, talk, thing, + none
of these things move me, tidings, treatise, utterance, word,
work.[ql

  me 3056 # logos {log'-os}; from 3004; something said
(including the thought); by implication a topic (subject of
discourse), also reasoning (the mental faculty) or motive; by
extension, a computation; specifically (with the article in
John) the Divine Expression (i.e. Christ): -- account, cause,
communication, X concerning, doctrine, fame, X have to do,
intent, matter, mouth, preaching, question, reason, + reckon,
remove, say(-ing), shew, X speaker, speech, talk, thing, + none
of these things move {me}, tidings, treatise, utterance, word,
work.[ql
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  mouth 3056 # logos {log'-os}; from 3004; something said
(including the thought); by implication a topic (subject of
discourse), also reasoning (the mental faculty) or motive; by
extension, a computation; specifically (with the article in
John) the Divine Expression (i.e. Christ): -- account, cause,
communication, X concerning, doctrine, fame, X have to do,
intent, matter, {mouth}, preaching, question, reason, + reckon,
remove, say(-ing), shew, X speaker, speech, talk, thing, + none
of these things move me, tidings, treatise, utterance, word,
work.[ql

  move 3056 # logos {log'-os}; from 3004; something said
(including the thought); by implication a topic (subject of
discourse), also reasoning (the mental faculty) or motive; by
extension, a computation; specifically (with the article in
John) the Divine Expression (i.e. Christ): -- account, cause,
communication, X concerning, doctrine, fame, X have to do,
intent, matter, mouth, preaching, question, reason, + reckon,
remove, say(-ing), shew, X speaker, speech, talk, thing, + none
of these things {move} me, tidings, treatise, utterance, word,
work.[ql

  much 4180 # polulogia {pol-oo-log-ee'-ah}; from a compound of
4183 and 3056; loquacity, i.e. prolixity: -- {much} speaking.[ql

  none 3056 # logos {log'-os}; from 3004; something said
(including the thought); by implication a topic (subject of
discourse), also reasoning (the mental faculty) or motive; by
extension, a computation; specifically (with the article in
John) the Divine Expression (i.e. Christ): -- account, cause,
communication, X concerning, doctrine, fame, X have to do,
intent, matter, mouth, preaching, question, reason, + reckon,
remove, say(-ing), shew, X speaker, speech, talk, thing, +
{none} of these things move me, tidings, treatise, utterance,
word, work.[ql

  number 3049 # logizomai {log-id'-zom-ahee}; middle voice from
3056; to take an inventory, i.e. estimate (literally or
figuratively): -- conclude, (ac-)count (of), + despise, esteem,
impute, lay, {number}, reason, reckon, suppose, think (on).[ql

  of 2551 # kakologeo {kak-ol-og-eh'-o}; from a compound of 2556
and 3056; to revile: -- curse, speak evil {of}.[ql

  of 3049 # logizomai {log-id'-zom-ahee}; middle voice from 3056;
 to take an inventory, i.e. estimate (literally or figuratively):
 -- conclude, (ac-)count ({of}), + despise, esteem, impute, lay,
number, reason, reckon, suppose, think (on).[ql

  of 3050 # logikos {log-ik-os'}; from 3056; rational
("logical"): -- reasonable, {of} the word.[ql

  of 3056 # logos {log'-os}; from 3004; something said
(including the thought); by implication a topic (subject of
discourse), also reasoning (the mental faculty) or motive; by
extension, a computation; specifically (with the article in
John) the Divine Expression (i.e. Christ): -- account, cause,
communication, X concerning, doctrine, fame, X have to do,
intent, matter, mouth, preaching, question, reason, + reckon,
remove, say(-ing), shew, X speaker, speech, talk, thing, + none
{of} these things move me, tidings, treatise, utterance, word,
work.[ql

  on 1677 # ellogeo {el-log-eh'-o}; from 1722 and 3056 (in the
sense of account); to reckon in, i.e. attribute: -- impute, put
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{on} account.[ql ***. hellomai. See 138.[ql

  on 3049 # logizomai {log-id'-zom-ahee}; middle voice from 3056;
 to take an inventory, i.e. estimate (literally or figuratively):
 -- conclude, (ac-)count (of), + despise, esteem, impute, lay,
number, reason, reckon, suppose, think ({on}).[ql

  Philologus 5378 # Philologos {fil-ol'-og-os}; from 5384 and
3056; fond of words, i.e. talkative (argumentative, learned,
"philological"); Philologus, a Christian: -- {Philologus}.[ql

  praise 2127 # eulogeo {yoo-log-eh'-o}; from a compound of 2095
and 3056; to speak well of, i.e. (religiously) to bless (thank
or invoke a benediction upon, prosper): -- bless, {praise}.[ql

  preaching 3056 # logos {log'-os}; from 3004; something said
(including the thought); by implication a topic (subject of
discourse), also reasoning (the mental faculty) or motive; by
extension, a computation; specifically (with the article in
John) the Divine Expression (i.e. Christ): -- account, cause,
communication, X concerning, doctrine, fame, X have to do,
intent, matter, mouth, {preaching}, question, reason, + reckon,
remove, say(-ing), shew, X speaker, speech, talk, thing, + none
of these things move me, tidings, treatise, utterance, word,
work.[ql

  pro-)fess 3670 # homologeo {hom-ol-og-eh'-o}; from a compound
of the base of 3674 and 3056; to assent, i.e. covenant,
acknowledge: -- con- ({pro-)fess}, confession is made, give
thanks, promise.[ql

  promise 3670 # homologeo {hom-ol-og-eh'-o}; from a compound of
the base of 3674 and 3056; to assent, i.e. covenant, acknowledge:
 -- con- (pro-)fess, confession is made, give thanks, {promise}.
[ql

  proportion 0356 # analogia {an-al-og-ee'-ah}; from a compound
of 303 and 3056; proportion: -- {proportion}.[ql

  put 1677 # ellogeo {el-log-eh'-o}; from 1722 and 3056 (in the
sense of account); to reckon in, i.e. attribute: -- impute,
{put} on account.[ql ***. hellomai. See 138.[ql

  question 3056 # logos {log'-os}; from 3004; something said
(including the thought); by implication a topic (subject of
discourse), also reasoning (the mental faculty) or motive; by
extension, a computation; specifically (with the article in
John) the Divine Expression (i.e. Christ): -- account, cause,
communication, X concerning, doctrine, fame, X have to do,
intent, matter, mouth, preaching, {question}, reason, + reckon,
remove, say(-ing), shew, X speaker, speech, talk, thing, + none
of these things move me, tidings, treatise, utterance, word,
work.[ql

  reason 3049 # logizomai {log-id'-zom-ahee}; middle voice from
3056; to take an inventory, i.e. estimate (literally or
figuratively): -- conclude, (ac-)count (of), + despise, esteem,
impute, lay, number, {reason}, reckon, suppose, think (on).[ql

  reason 3056 # logos {log'-os}; from 3004; something said
(including the thought); by implication a topic (subject of
discourse), also reasoning (the mental faculty) or motive; by
extension, a computation; specifically (with the article in
John) the Divine Expression (i.e. Christ): -- account, cause,
communication, X concerning, doctrine, fame, X have to do,
intent, matter, mouth, preaching, question, {reason}, + reckon,
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remove, say(-ing), shew, X speaker, speech, talk, thing, + none
of these things move me, tidings, treatise, utterance, word,
work.[ql

  reasonable 3050 # logikos {log-ik-os'}; from 3056; rational
("logical"): -- {reasonable}, of the word.[ql

  reckon 3049 # logizomai {log-id'-zom-ahee}; middle voice from
3056; to take an inventory, i.e. estimate (literally or
figuratively): -- conclude, (ac-)count (of), + despise, esteem,
impute, lay, number, reason, {reckon}, suppose, think (on).[ql

  reckon 3056 # logos {log'-os}; from 3004; something said
(including the thought); by implication a topic (subject of
discourse), also reasoning (the mental faculty) or motive; by
extension, a computation; specifically (with the article in
John) the Divine Expression (i.e. Christ): -- account, cause,
communication, X concerning, doctrine, fame, X have to do,
intent, matter, mouth, preaching, question, reason, + {reckon},
remove, say(-ing), shew, X speaker, speech, talk, thing, + none
of these things move me, tidings, treatise, utterance, word,
work.[ql

  remove 3056 # logos {log'-os}; from 3004; something said
(including the thought); by implication a topic (subject of
discourse), also reasoning (the mental faculty) or motive; by
extension, a computation; specifically (with the article in
John) the Divine Expression (i.e. Christ): -- account, cause,
communication, X concerning, doctrine, fame, X have to do,
intent, matter, mouth, preaching, question, reason, + reckon,
{remove}, say(-ing), shew, X speaker, speech, talk, thing, +
none of these things move me, tidings, treatise, utterance, word,
 work.[ql

  repetitions 0945 # battologeo {bat-tol-og-eh'-o}; from Battos
(a proverbial stammerer) and 3056; to stutter, i.e. (by
implication) to prate tediously: -- use vain {repetitions}.[ql

  say 3056 # logos {log'-os}; from 3004; something said
(including the thought); by implication a topic (subject of
discourse), also reasoning (the mental faculty) or motive; by
extension, a computation; specifically (with the article in
John) the Divine Expression (i.e. Christ): -- account, cause,
communication, X concerning, doctrine, fame, X have to do,
intent, matter, mouth, preaching, question, reason, + reckon,
remove, {say}(-ing), shew, X speaker, speech, talk, thing, +
none of these things move me, tidings, treatise, utterance, word,
 work.[ql

  self 0626 # apologeomai {ap-ol-og-eh'-om-ahee}; middle voice
from a compound of 575 and 3056; to give an account (legal plea)
of oneself, i.e. exculpate (self): -- answer (for self), make
defence, excuse (self), speak for {self}.[ql

  self 0626 # apologeomai {ap-ol-og-eh'-om-ahee}; middle voice
from a compound of 575 and 3056; to give an account (legal plea)
of oneself, i.e. exculpate (self): -- answer (for self), make
defence, excuse ({self}), speak for self.[ql

  self 0626 # apologeomai {ap-ol-og-eh'-om-ahee}; middle voice
from a compound of 575 and 3056; to give an account (legal plea)
of oneself, i.e. exculpate (self): -- answer (for {self}), make
defence, excuse (self), speak for self.[ql

  shew 3056 # logos {log'-os}; from 3004; something said
(including the thought); by implication a topic (subject of
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discourse), also reasoning (the mental faculty) or motive; by
extension, a computation; specifically (with the article in
John) the Divine Expression (i.e. Christ): -- account, cause,
communication, X concerning, doctrine, fame, X have to do,
intent, matter, mouth, preaching, question, reason, + reckon,
remove, say(-ing), {shew}, X speaker, speech, talk, thing, +
none of these things move me, tidings, treatise, utterance, word,
 work.[ql

  speak 0626 # apologeomai {ap-ol-og-eh'-om-ahee}; middle voice
from a compound of 575 and 3056; to give an account (legal plea)
of oneself, i.e. exculpate (self): -- answer (for self), make
defence, excuse (self), {speak} for self.[ql

  speak 2551 # kakologeo {kak-ol-og-eh'-o}; from a compound of
2556 and 3056; to revile: -- curse, {speak} evil of.[ql

  speaker 3056 # logos {log'-os}; from 3004; something said
(including the thought); by implication a topic (subject of
discourse), also reasoning (the mental faculty) or motive; by
extension, a computation; specifically (with the article in
John) the Divine Expression (i.e. Christ): -- account, cause,
communication, X concerning, doctrine, fame, X have to do,
intent, matter, mouth, preaching, question, reason, + reckon,
remove, say(-ing), shew, X {speaker}, speech, talk, thing, +
none of these things move me, tidings, treatise, utterance, word,
 work.[ql

  speaking 4180 # polulogia {pol-oo-log-ee'-ah}; from a compound
of 4183 and 3056; loquacity, i.e. prolixity: -- much {speaking}.
[ql

  speech 3056 # logos {log'-os}; from 3004; something said
(including the thought); by implication a topic (subject of
discourse), also reasoning (the mental faculty) or motive; by
extension, a computation; specifically (with the article in
John) the Divine Expression (i.e. Christ): -- account, cause,
communication, X concerning, doctrine, fame, X have to do,
intent, matter, mouth, preaching, question, reason, + reckon,
remove, say(-ing), shew, X speaker, {speech}, talk, thing, +
none of these things move me, tidings, treatise, utterance, word,
 work.[ql

  strive 3054 # logomacheo {log-om-akh-eh'-o}; from a compound
of 3056 and 3164; to be disputatious (on trifles): -- {strive}
about words.[ql

  suppose 3049 # logizomai {log-id'-zom-ahee}; middle voice from
3056; to take an inventory, i.e. estimate (literally or
figuratively): -- conclude, (ac-)count (of), + despise, esteem,
impute, lay, number, reason, reckon, {suppose}, think (on).[ql

  talk 3056 # logos {log'-os}; from 3004; something said
(including the thought); by implication a topic (subject of
discourse), also reasoning (the mental faculty) or motive; by
extension, a computation; specifically (with the article in
John) the Divine Expression (i.e. Christ): -- account, cause,
communication, X concerning, doctrine, fame, X have to do,
intent, matter, mouth, preaching, question, reason, + reckon,
remove, say(-ing), shew, X speaker, speech, {talk}, thing, +
none of these things move me, tidings, treatise, utterance, word,
 work.[ql

  thanks 3670 # homologeo {hom-ol-og-eh'-o}; from a compound of
the base of 3674 and 3056; to assent, i.e. covenant, acknowledge:
 -- con- (pro-)fess, confession is made, give {thanks}, promise.
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[ql

  the 3050 # logikos {log-ik-os'}; from 3056; rational
("logical"): -- reasonable, of {the} word.[ql

  these 3056 # logos {log'-os}; from 3004; something said
(including the thought); by implication a topic (subject of
discourse), also reasoning (the mental faculty) or motive; by
extension, a computation; specifically (with the article in
John) the Divine Expression (i.e. Christ): -- account, cause,
communication, X concerning, doctrine, fame, X have to do,
intent, matter, mouth, preaching, question, reason, + reckon,
remove, say(-ing), shew, X speaker, speech, talk, thing, + none
of {these} things move me, tidings, treatise, utterance, word,
work.[ql

  thing 3056 # logos {log'-os}; from 3004; something said
(including the thought); by implication a topic (subject of
discourse), also reasoning (the mental faculty) or motive; by
extension, a computation; specifically (with the article in
John) the Divine Expression (i.e. Christ): -- account, cause,
communication, X concerning, doctrine, fame, X have to do,
intent, matter, mouth, preaching, question, reason, + reckon,
remove, say(-ing), shew, X speaker, speech, talk, {thing}, +
none of these things move me, tidings, treatise, utterance, word,
 work.[ql

  things 3056 # logos {log'-os}; from 3004; something said
(including the thought); by implication a topic (subject of
discourse), also reasoning (the mental faculty) or motive; by
extension, a computation; specifically (with the article in
John) the Divine Expression (i.e. Christ): -- account, cause,
communication, X concerning, doctrine, fame, X have to do,
intent, matter, mouth, preaching, question, reason, + reckon,
remove, say(-ing), shew, X speaker, speech, talk, thing, + none
of these {things} move me, tidings, treatise, utterance, word,
work.[ql

  think 3049 # logizomai {log-id'-zom-ahee}; middle voice from
3056; to take an inventory, i.e. estimate (literally or
figuratively): -- conclude, (ac-)count (of), + despise, esteem,
impute, lay, number, reason, reckon, suppose, {think} (on).[ql

  tidings 3056 # logos {log'-os}; from 3004; something said
(including the thought); by implication a topic (subject of
discourse), also reasoning (the mental faculty) or motive; by
extension, a computation; specifically (with the article in
John) the Divine Expression (i.e. Christ): -- account, cause,
communication, X concerning, doctrine, fame, X have to do,
intent, matter, mouth, preaching, question, reason, + reckon,
remove, say(-ing), shew, X speaker, speech, talk, thing, + none
of these things move me, {tidings}, treatise, utterance, word,
work.[ql

  to 3056 # logos {log'-os}; from 3004; something said
(including the thought); by implication a topic (subject of
discourse), also reasoning (the mental faculty) or motive; by
extension, a computation; specifically (with the article in
John) the Divine Expression (i.e. Christ): -- account, cause,
communication, X concerning, doctrine, fame, X have {to} do,
intent, matter, mouth, preaching, question, reason, + reckon,
remove, say(-ing), shew, X speaker, speech, talk, thing, + none
of these things move me, tidings, treatise, utterance, word,
work.[ql

  treatise 3056 # logos {log'-os}; from 3004; something said
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(including the thought); by implication a topic (subject of
discourse), also reasoning (the mental faculty) or motive; by
extension, a computation; specifically (with the article in
John) the Divine Expression (i.e. Christ): -- account, cause,
communication, X concerning, doctrine, fame, X have to do,
intent, matter, mouth, preaching, question, reason, + reckon,
remove, say(-ing), shew, X speaker, speech, talk, thing, + none
of these things move me, tidings, {treatise}, utterance, word,
work.[ql

  unreasonable 0249 # alogos {al'-og-os}; from 1 (as a negative
particle) and 3056; irrational: -- brute, {unreasonable}.[ql

  use 0945 # battologeo {bat-tol-og-eh'-o}; from Battos (a
proverbial stammerer) and 3056; to stutter, i.e. (by
implication) to prate tediously: -- {use} vain repetitions.[ql

  utterance 3056 # logos {log'-os}; from 3004; something said
(including the thought); by implication a topic (subject of
discourse), also reasoning (the mental faculty) or motive; by
extension, a computation; specifically (with the article in
John) the Divine Expression (i.e. Christ): -- account, cause,
communication, X concerning, doctrine, fame, X have to do,
intent, matter, mouth, preaching, question, reason, + reckon,
remove, say(-ing), shew, X speaker, speech, talk, thing, + none
of these things move me, tidings, treatise, {utterance}, word,
work.[ql

  vain 0945 # battologeo {bat-tol-og-eh'-o}; from Battos (a
proverbial stammerer) and 3056; to stutter, i.e. (by
implication) to prate tediously: -- use {vain} repetitions.[ql

  word 3050 # logikos {log-ik-os'}; from 3056; rational
("logical"): -- reasonable, of the {word}.[ql

  word 3056 # logos {log'-os}; from 3004; something said
(including the thought); by implication a topic (subject of
discourse), also reasoning (the mental faculty) or motive; by
extension, a computation; specifically (with the article in
John) the Divine Expression (i.e. Christ): -- account, cause,
communication, X concerning, doctrine, fame, X have to do,
intent, matter, mouth, preaching, question, reason, + reckon,
remove, say(-ing), shew, X speaker, speech, talk, thing, + none
of these things move me, tidings, treatise, utterance, {word},
work.[ql

  words 3054 # logomacheo {log-om-akh-eh'-o}; from a compound of
3056 and 3164; to be disputatious (on trifles): -- strive about
{words}.[ql

  words 4086 # pithanologia {pith-an-ol-og-ee'-ah}; from a
compound of a derivative of 3982 and 3056; persuasive language: -
- enticing {words}.[ql

  work 3056 # logos {log'-os}; from 3004; something said
(including the thought); by implication a topic (subject of
discourse), also reasoning (the mental faculty) or motive; by
extension, a computation; specifically (with the article in
John) the Divine Expression (i.e. Christ): -- account, cause,
communication, X concerning, doctrine, fame, X have to do,
intent, matter, mouth, preaching, question, reason, + reckon,
remove, say(-ing), shew, X speaker, speech, talk, thing, + none
of these things move me, tidings, treatise, utterance, word,
{work}.[ql
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